
Attention Residents 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you that we have recently identified a rodent problem within our 

community. The health and safety of our residents is our top priority, and we are taking 

immediate measures to address this issue. 

To mitigate the problem, we will be conducting thorough inspections and extermination efforts 

starting from [insert date]. We recommend that all residents take necessary precautions, 

including: 

• Sealing any food items in airtight containers. 

• Keeping common areas clean and free of clutter. 

• Reporting any sightings to management promptly. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to resolve this matter. 

For any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the management office. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


